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3rd February 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As part of our learning in Geography and Science, we have planned a trip to Goodwood Farm on 

Wednesday 19th March 2025.  The children will travel by minibus and a private car to the farm, 

where an Education Officer will lead various activities including planting, a nature walk and a 

visit to the calves and lambs.  

To enable this trip to go ahead, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £14 per child to be 

paid via MCAS to cover the minibus travel and Goodwood Farm entry.  By paying the 

contribution via MCAS, this is accepted as consent for your child to attend this trip. We 

appreciate that some families might find it particularly difficult to contribute all or part of the 

suggested sum. If you feel that you are in such a position, please contact Mr Galvin, in 

confidence, to discuss whether a suitable arrangement can be made. 

The children will leave school at 9am and return for the end of the school day. The children do 

not need to wear school uniform, however they will need lots of warm layers, wellington boots 

or other suitable shoes (with thick socks) and a warm coat or puddle suit with gloves and hat if 

they wish. 

If your child would like a school packed lunch, please order this on Chartwells Parent Pay by 

Thursday 6th March. Alternatively, children may bring their own lunch from home, in a bag, with 

a drink. 

With many thanks. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Clare Wiggs 
Ash Class Teacher 
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